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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting help from the public in 
locating a missing/runaway juvenile, 11-year-old William “Bam-Bam” Azcui. 
 
On Wednesday, May 7, 2008 at approximately 2:00pm, Azcui was seen riding a 
county bus going north on NW 19th Street in Fort Lauderdale.  Detectives believe 
Azcui may be travelling to Melbourne, FL as his father resides there. 
 
Azcui was last seen wearing black Dickies shorts, a grey shirt over a white 
undershirt and grey/black tennis shoes. 
 
Anyone with information regarding the whereabouts of William Azcui is 
encouraged to contact Fort Lauderdale Police at 954-828-5700. 
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